
 

 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 1 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is Dragons. 

This week we will be: 

English We will be celebrating the literature of Roald Dahl on 
what would have been his one hundredth birthday at 
the beginning of the week.  We will be completing our 

first independent writing task when we add silly dreams 
to the BFG’s Dream Jars.  We will be demonstrating our 

understanding of descriptive language when we describe 
Miss Trunchbull.   

Later in the week, we will be reading and exploring The 
Egg by M.P Robertson to launch our Dragons Topic. 

Mathematics In Maths, we will be demonstrating our understanding 
of place value.  We will be building, drawing and 

writing numbers with a focus on understanding the 
value of each digit.  We will also begin to partition 

numbers.   

Topic In celebration of Roald Dahl, we will be learning to 

draw like Quentin Blake on Tuesday. We will also be 
learning a song from the musical of Matilda. Some 

children from Year 2 will be showcasing their work in 
Celebration Assembly this Friday.  

In computing, we will be learning basic skills of typing, 
saving work, cutting and pasting.   
In PE, this week we will be developing a range of 

fundamental movement skills. We will be moving and 
stopping our bodies with control.   

Please support your child by encouraging them to read every night.  It is 
extremely important to ask them lots of questions and ensure they understand 

the meanings of unfamiliar words. 
If you have any questions about how to help your child with their learning 

please see your child’s teacher. If you would like to become more involved in 
school life please see the PTFA website and/or speak to your child’s teacher 

about when/how we can accommodate you.  
Best wishes, 

Miss Kennedy and Mrs Mullaney 


